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COMMENT NO. 28
LETTERS FROM EDDIE MORA AND CARLOS ZUNIGA

April 22, 2002

Response 28-1

Your opinion regarding the Ultramar proposed project is noted.

Please see Response 6-2 regarding the comment that air quality is getting worse every year.  See
Response 24-3 regarding emissions from oil refineries.  See Response 25-2 regarding the comment
that Ultramar is causing significant air pollution.

Response 28-2

See Response 9-7 regarding the comment that the Draft SEIR contains inaccurate information.  See
Response 10-4 regarding the need for mediation.  See Response 9-9 regarding the health impacts
associated with the proposed project.

Response 28-3

See Response 3-3 regarding the public meeting.  See Response 22-4 regarding the requirements of
Proposition 65.

Response 28-4

Your opinion regarding the Ultramar proposed project is noted.  The SCAQMD strongly disagrees
with the comment that “this appears to be another cause of collusion between a government agency
and private business to bypass legal public notification, public right to know and due process.”
Public notice for the proposed project has been provided in a matter that meets or exceeds the
CEQA requirements.  See Response 3-1 regarding public notice for this project.

Response 28-5

See Response 3-3 regarding the public meeting and an extension of the public comment period.




